
To All Faculty and Staff: 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I am please to announce that on Friday, April 27th, Stony Brook will host a workshop 
titled "Metals, Environment, and Human Health: Bridging the Gaps."  This workshop 
will feature leading researchers from across the country and will focus on the behavior of 
metal contaminants in the environment and their impact on human health.  This day-long 
workshop begins at 8:45 am in the Charles B. Wang Center, Lecture Hall 2, and is open 
to everyone.  Sponsorship is provided by CIDER, CEMS, and the 3MT IGERT.   
 
Further details are on the web page: 
http://www.cems.stonybrook.edu/Meetings&Workshops/Workshops/metalsworkshop 
 
Please share this information with any of your students who may be interested. 
 
Regards, 
Robert L. McGrath 
Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 


